
 

The Parish of Saint Barbara  
5359 Lebanon Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA 19131 
Office: 215-473-1044 

Fax: 215-473-5252 
Email: saintbarbara5359@gmail.com 

Website: saintbarb.org, Facebook.com/SaintBarb 

Reverend Monsignor Wilfred J. Pashley, Pastor 

Parish Staff 
 

Sr. Barbara Specker, SBS, Pastoral Assistant  
Sharon A. Albergotti, Parish Administrator 

Reginald Carter, Music Director 

    Masses   
 

Sunday:             10:00 AM  
 

Weekdays:     8:30 AM - Monday to Friday 
 

Saturday:                  9:00 AM  
                             5:00 PM Vigil   

 

Holy Day Masses 
9:00 AM & 7:00 PM  

 

Confessions - Saturdays 4:15 to 4:45,  
                      Sundays 9:15 to 9:45 AM  

                         or by appointment. 

Baptisms - Parents & Godparents must 
attend a Baptism Preparation Class with 

the Pastor. Call the Parish Office for  
information. 

Marriages - Arrangements should be 
made with the Pastor at least 6 months in 

advance. Call for an appointment. 

Sacrament of the Sick - Call the Par ish Office. We will gladly br ing the Euchar ist to those  
unable to attend Mass due to illness or infirmity. 

Anointing of the Sick - If you are  
entering the hospital for surgery or tests, 
please call the Parish Office so that we 

may celebrate the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick in the presence of 

our parish community. 

R.C.I.A.  
(Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  

Are you or someone interested in  
becoming a Catholic?  Contact  

Sr. Barbara Specker, SBS in the Parish  
Office. 

St. Rose of Lima School 
 

Sr. Rita James Murphy, IHM, Principal 
 1516 N. Wanamaker Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19131 
                 School Office: 215-473-6030 

Early Childhood Center - 215-473-4666  

Upcoming Parish Events 2016 
 
 

May 19 - Fabulous Flexible   

    Friends’ Trip to Sight & Sound 

 

May  21-22 - Saint Rose of Lima    

            School production of the  

                          Lion King, Jr.  

 

May 28th - St. Rose of Lima  

                   8th Grade Dance 

 

June 7th - St. Rose of Lima  

  School 8th Grade Graduation 

 

June 12th - Social Trendsetters 

                          Casino Trip  

 

September 17th - Parish  

                               Flea Market 

The Social Trendsetter’s 
Lobster Feast Weekend  
is November 5th & 6th, 
2016.  Join us for a 
weekend getaway to  

Mystic, CT and 
Charlestown, RI.  

Enjoy shopping, going to 
the Mohegan Sun Casino, 

Old Mystic Village,  
ending with a delectable 
feast on Sunday, at the 
Nordic Lodge. Get one of 

our flyers, found  
throughout Church.  
For questions, see  
Lynn A. Albergotti.  

 
Lectors 

 
*Saturday, May 7* 

Geraldine Drummond 
Sandra Johnson 

~~~~~ 

*Sunday, May 8* 
Karen King 

Ronald Willis 
 

Commentator 
*Saturday, May 7* 

Charles Johnson 
~~~~~ 

*Sunday, May 8* 
Sharon Barr 

 

Extraordinary Ministers 
*Saturday, May 7* 

Donald Wells 
~~~~~ 

*Sunday, May 8* 
Carman E. Harris 

 

Altar Servers 
*Saturday, May 7* 

Scott Laurencin 
~~~~~ 

*Sunday, May 8* 
Star, Jacob & Wesley  

Hargraves 
Sydney Brockenbrough 

Tajae Henricks 
Javon Albergotti 

 Greeters 
*Sunday, May 8* 

Janet Latta (F) 
Nevola Clinton (S) 

Kathi Lewis (S) 
 

Ushers 
*Sunday, May 8* 
Men of the Parish 

 
 

Summer Internship - The City of Philadelphia’s Division of  
Aviation has designed a structured summer internship program 
for high school students in order to expose young people to  
aviation careers and help build skills for our future workforce.  
The program provides 7-week summer job opportunities at the 
airport for incoming juniors & seniors.  Students interested in the 
Internship Program must submit an internship referral form for 
consideration to Maryanne Mahoney by April 29th.  Prospective 
interns will also need to provide the following to the Human  
Resources Coordinator prior to interviewing.: 
-Two current recommendation letters 
-Current year  high school record (report cards or transcripts 
                                                             Accepted) 
Intern Eligibility: 
-Good academic standing, C average or better  
-90% or better attendance record for the year 
--Successfully complete all background checks 
-Satisfactory compliance of any outstanding debts to the City 
(i.e. parking tickets) 
-Valid I.D., flexibility to work assigned schedule 
-Interns 18 yrs and older must successfully complete medical  
assessment including drug test. 
For questions, contact the Division of Aviation’s Human  
Resources office at 215-937-5500. 



 

*Enter Silently* *Remain Reverently* *Leave Prayerfully* 

  

 Sunday, May 1 
10:00 AM  
 

Monday, May 2 
8:30 AM 
Joseph Levy 
 

Tuesday, May 3 
8:30 AM  
Madeline Conti 
 

Wednesday, May 4 

8:30 AM 
Michael Chermol 
 

Thursday, May 5 
Feast of the Ascension 
9:00 AM  
10:30 AM - School  
7:00 PM 
 

Friday, May 6 
8:30 AM 
Madeline Conti 
 

Saturday, May 7 
9:00 AM  
Vincent A. Brown 
 

5:00 PM -  Vigil 

May 1, 2016 

6th Sunday of Easter  

 
 

Our reading from the Acts of the Apostles today 
shows us how the early church learned to listen to 
the Holy Spirit and work together to bring about 
peace of mind to the members of the community. 

As we hear God’s holy word today, let us listen for 
what God is telling us about how to be messengers 
of peace and unity within the Church and beyond. 

Sunday Collection:   Thank you for your generosity! 

              
 

         Last Year     This Year 
April 24                         $2,554.03   $2,904.00 
 

Total to Date:         $111,245.95  $108,992.73.73    
 

Catholic Call to Prayer 
Monday thru Friday at  

6:30 AM  
1-857-232-0158, use Code: 

336656 to enter. 

Pray the Rosary  
every Sunday at  

9:30 AM in the front 
pews of Church.      

Birthday Blessings & 
Prayers to all who  

celebrate a Birthday in     
        May. 

Carmen Rigaud, Troy Hamilton, Virginia Nelson,   
Lorraine Atsin, Ann Marshall, Frances Holloway, Daniel Smith,  
Rosalind Jackson, Sadie Wright, Carmen Lewis,  Myrtle Glover, 

Joanne Poles, Frances Cuspid, Gladys Beadle, Miriam Jones, 
Walter Holland,  Harriett King, Maurice Slaughter,  

Emma Jason,  James DeMoe,  Alcenia Frierson, 
Monica Pigford-Bryant, Gayle Satchell, Shirley & Eugene 

Thorne, Tyneshia Brinkley, Bryan Anderson, Theresa Pigford,  
Joyce Hannum, Natalie Jordan, Michael Miller, Jeanette Manis, 

Ballard Shelton, Jan Holland, Elizabeth Sammons,  
Carol Imbrenda, Janet Moutemore, Lorenzo Zambino,  

Melody Howard, Ishmael Benya, Leslie Robinson 
Alfred Thompkins - Deceased 

Please pray for the Sick of Our Parish 

 

The Archdiocesan 
Office for Divine 
Worship is having a 

training  
session for  

everyone wanting 
to become an  
Extraordinary  
Minister of Holy 
Communion,  
on Thursday,  
May 26th,  
7 to 9 PM,  
in the  

Cathedral Chapel.   
If you are  

interested in this 
ministry, please 
contact our  
Parish Office to  
register for this 
evening. 

 

Today is the first day of the month  

of May, traditionally the month of  

Mary, the Mother of Jesus.    

May we invite you to pray the Rosary 

during this month.  Please set aside  

15 minutes each day to pray this  

ancient and beautiful prayer.  

#ðă÷þûøò #÷ðāøăøôĂ  
!ÿÿôðû яэюѓ øĂ  

ĄýóôāĆðĈ˅ 
0ûôðĂô ñô ðĂ öôýôāþĄĂ 

ðĂ ÿþĂĂøñûô˅  
7ô ÷ðąô ôćăāð  

óþýðăøþý òðāóĂʿ ðûþýö 
Ćøă÷ üðøûøýö  

ôýąôûþÿôĂʿ õþā ðýĈþýô 

Ćðýăøýö ăþ üðúô ð  
óþýðăøþý˅ 

4÷ôĂô øăôüĂ òðý ñô  
õþĄýó þý ă÷ô  

ĆøýóþĆĂøûû˅ 

The Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary,  
Court 326, invite you to join us on September 24th, 
for a Family Fun & Food Day, at the Sight & Sound 
Theater to see “Samson”.   Cost for adults - $145.00,  
children 4-12 - $80.00.  Trip includes a Smorgasbord 
lunch at Shady Maple.  Additional information and a 

payment plan will be available soon.   
For questions, see Lady Doris Harris,   

Lady Dawn Brown or Lady Carman E. Harris. 

Give Us This Day Booklets,  

for the month of May,  

are delayed.   

Liturgical Press, the  

publisher, has informed  

us that our booklets  

should arrive sometime  

next week.  

Graduates, if you are graduating from  

High School or above, please let us know.  

We here at Saint Barbara, would like to  

celebrate your accomplishments. 

A òGraduates Formó will be available in the  

coming weeks for you to fill-out and  

return to our Parish Office.  

 


